

The Commonwealth Jewish Council

Please reply to: 25 Victoria Street, London SWl

FROM THE PRESIDENT

Rt. Hon. Margaret Thatcher, MP Prime Minister, 10 Downing Street,

London SW1

My lear laine Kinister -

17th September, 1985

Antigua

Australia

Bahamas

Barbados

Bermuda

Canada

Cayman Islands

Cyprus

Fiji

Gibraltar

Hong Kong

India

Isle of Man

Jamaica

Jersey

Kenya

Mauritius

New Zealand

Singapore

Sri Lanka

Trinidad and Tobago

Turks & Caicos Islands

United Kingdom

Zambia

Zimbabwe

Three years ago, you were kind enough to receive a delegation from the founding meeting of the Commonwealth Jewish Council, held in London. The Council now represents Jewish communities in 26 Commonwealth countries and at its meeting in Ottawa which ended last Tuesday, a Resolution was passed conveying warm greetings to the heads of government in each of our member countries. It is therefore with much pleasure that I write to you - especially as I know that you will be glad that the organisation has taken firm root, with its headquarters in London.

The Canadians were marvellously helpful with the Conference, which was held in the Parliament Buildings. Their Prime Minister and the Leaders of all major political parties addressed the Conference, and the Speaker held a reception in honour of our delegates.

Among the many substantive matters discussed was the plight of Jewish people in the Soviet Union, and on behalf of us all, I thank you for your concern with that unhappy and continuing campaign.

Hoping that you and Denis are well and with best wishes,

The Commonwealth Jewish Council, 25 Victoria Street, London SW1H 0EX Telephone 01-222 2102
Patrons: Hon. Leslie E. Ashenheim, OJ, PC. Sir Isaiah Berlin, OM, CBE, FBA. H.E. Judge Maxwell Cohen, OC, QC.
Rt. Hon. Sir Zelman Cowen, AK, GCMG, GCVO, QC. Sir Joshua Hassan, CBE, MVO, QC. Rt. Hon. The Lord Kadoorie, CBE, JP.
Sir Lewis N. Ross, CMG, FCA. Maj.-Gen. J. R. Samson, PVSM.

President: Dr. The Hon. Greville Janner. QC, MP. Hon. Secretary: Jack Galaun, FCA. Hon. Treasurer: Geoffrey Leigh.
Chairman Co-ordinating Committee: Arnold Morris. Executive Director: Paul Secher LL.B.

PM Sept 83 world leadership of Soviet Vewery

The second of the second secon

1



10 DOWNING STREET

From the Private Secretary

19 September 1985

I enclose a copy of a letter which the Prime Minister has received from the Hon. Greville Janner MP, President of the Commonwealth Jewish Council.

I should be grateful if you would let me have a draft Prime Ministerial reply, to reach this office by Thursday 3 October.

Mark Addison

Peter Ricketts, Esq., Foreign and Commonwealth Office.